
Friends of Bohemian National Cemetery 
announces its online presentation 

www.friendsofbnc.org           847-362-9036 

online 

Sunday 

April 10, 2022 

2:00 pm 

U.S. central time 

You are invited to join the presentation on Facebook Live 
by going to the Friends of BNC page at: 

https://www.facebook.com/Friends-of-Bohemian-National-
Cemetery-181958125204936/ 

100 Years of a Community-Based Czech Language School 

Škola T. G. Masaryk 

Klára Moldová, T. G. Masaryk School Vice-President 
and teacher, will discuss how this century-old 
Bohemian-language school in Cicero, Illinois, 
remains committed to its educational, fraternal and 
social objectives.  Klára will talk about the school's 
early development, current class operations and its 
ongoing relationship with the community it serves.  

crowd at T. G. Masaryk School 
on the day of its opening celebration 
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